Minutes of the PPG Meeting on Wednesday 6th July 2011
Present:

Dr Ian Jones (GP), Ferne Haxby (PCT) Julia Taylor (Practice Manager)
Patients:
Barbara Ayres



Leslie Ayres



Iain Chalmers



Valerie Croxton



David Dodd



Brian Jeffery



Audrey Marr



Dennis Smedley

Apologies:
Terence Haile

Every one in the group explained who they were and what they did for a living or the activities they were involved with since retirement.

Ferne Haxby thanked everyone for coming and was grateful to see a mixture of representatives of the practice population. She explained the purpose of the group and told everyone of the sort of things that had been achieved by other patient groups, i.e. patient questionnaires, help around the surgery including garden maintenance, fund raising and help at flu clinics.

Some people expressed concern over the amount of time they would have to commit.

Communication was raised – not everyone is as computer literate as the next person and the view was expressed that we shouldn’t rely too heavily on electronic means.
FH explained that the group would need a Chair and minute taker and it might be useful for certain “projects” to have a sub-committee.

It was agreed that contact where possible would be by email and the next meeting would be held later in the year.

